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CAMP JR SHERIFF provides a safe and positive environment for middle schoolers in grades 

6th - 8th to interact with peers, law enforcement officers and volunteers in a criminal 

justice setting. 

Our mission is to teach our youth the importance of discipline, self- respect, integrity, and 

teamwork. This will help them to become dynamic members of our community. 

Our Camp will engage campers, both physically and mentally, through activities and 

presentations given by agency personnel, such as push- ups, running, core stretching, 

relays, swimming, etc. Demonstrations will be given by the Sheriff's Office K-9 Unit, 

Community Action Team, DARE and Special Operations Team. 

CAMP JR SHERIFF is such an incredibly low-cost program offered to all youth through the 

generous support of several organizations. Camp starts at 8:00 a.m.; all campers must 

arrive no later than 8:15 a.m. as this camp requires participation by all campers. Camp 

concludes at 4:00 p.m. and all campers must be picked up promptly. Campers must be 

signed in and signed out daily, this is required. Camper's will be swimming Monday— 

Thursday afternoons and will need to bring their bathing suit, towel, and sunblock. 

The Camp will be staffed by Calvert County Sheriff's Deputies, Explorers and other 

qualified adult volunteers. 

Camp includes a t-shirt, bag and swimming. 

All campers must bring a packed lunch and water bottle daily and it should be packed in a 

bag or cooler. Please be sure to pack healthy drinks and snacks! 

2025 Camp Jr. Sheriff Registration - Cove Point Park 

811  Graders - July 14, 2025- July 18, 2025- Activity #551925 

***Campers must be in 8th  grade by Fail 2025*** 

For more information, call 410-535-1600 ext. 2649 

NOTE: This event/activity is not sponsored by the Calvert County Board of Education, Calvert 
County Public Schools, or this school. We provide equal opportunities to outside agencies to 
distribute materials that offer opportunities to students and/or their parents, but that 
permission should not be considered a recommendation or endorsement by the school 
district. 


